
Multi-Year Agreement for Universities for 2006-07 to 2008-09 

As part of the 2005 Ontario Budget, the government introduced "Reaching Higher: The 
McGuinty Government Plan for Postsecondary Education", which will provide a 
cumulative investment of $6.28 in Ontario's post-secondary education and training 
system by 2009-10. 

The government's goal is to use the Reaching Higher investments to improve the 
access, quality and accountability of the post-secondary education system. 

Traditionally, MTCU has allocated grants and institutions have reported on outcomes 
achieved with the funding on an annual basis. This practice was continued and 
strengthened in 2005-06 when the government introduced the Interim Accountability 
Agreement, a one-year agreement which confirmed the commitments and results 
expected by government and each institution for the first year of the new Reaching 
Higher investments. 

The government recognizes that publicly-funded institutions will have a greater ability to 
develop plans that meet government goals for the sector and achieve results if there is 
funding stability and predictability. This is why the government is building on the 
groundwork established by Interim Accountability Agreements and introducing Multi- 
Year Agreements and funding allocations. 

The Multi-Year Agreement (MYA) articulates the government's goals for the system, and 
its roles and responsibilities in meeting those goals. This agreement confirms the 
commitments expected from each institution and the sector-wide indicators that will be 
used to report on results achieved. 

This agreement constitutes an integral and central component of the overall 
performance and accountability relationship between government and publicly funded 
PSE institutions. It does not however, replace existing performance and accountability 
arrangements, and will be supplemented by existing and, where applicable, modified or 
new transfer payment reporting requirements, such as those associated with individual 
grants. The Ministry remains committed to the goal of reducing and consolidating 
accountability and reporting requirements wherever possible, consistent with the high 
standard of overall accountability for public funds expected by the public. This document 
constitutes part of the public record, and as such, should be made available on your 
institution's web-site. 

The Role of the Higher Education Quality Council o f  Ontario 

The government appreciates that implementing this MYA and future agreements will be 
part of an evolutionary process which will require a strong collaborative partnership 
between institutions and the Ministry. The government has also recently established the 
Higher Education Quality Council of Ontario (HEQCO). This council will play a 
significant role in developing a quality framework for postsecondary education in Ontario 
to facilitate multi-year accotintability agreements with institutions, including the 
development of indicators for performance measurement and monitoring the Student 
Access Guarantee. 








































